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2 Lyttelton Close
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NW33SR

03/10/2017  08:42:392017/4239/P SUPPRT Thomas Samson As a local resident, I fully support this application and hope that permission will be granted.

Given the lack of bedroom space for growing families, it makes complete sense to allow 

adding another floor to those houses. This would be much less disruptive for the 

neighbourhood and the environment than allowing the digging of  basements to achieve a 

similar result. It also allows a meaningful improvement of the currently poor level of 

insulation in those houses.

 

I find that the proposed design fits in well with the existing buildings and streetscape. It also 

does not look out of place given the higher-rise buildings around (some of which have been 

recently approved).
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